
Drinking Water | Wastewater | Storm & Sewer Improvements

City of Lamberton

MN Legislative
Bonding
$1.95M

City of
Lamberton

$2.35M

Total Project
Costs
$7.3M

RD/PFA/
HUD
$3M

Why Your Support Matters Now
Lamberton knows this project will improve the quality of life, health, safety, and well-being for the residents and visitors
to their community. The City of Lamberton is respectfully requesting $1.95 million in Minnesota Legislative Bonding to
leverage Federal and City funding proposed to complete this project

Funds Needed

Project Scope
Water utility work needs total
$7.3 million. Due to Lamberton’s
current investment of $543,000,
this project is shovel-ready and
just waiting on the remaining
funding.

Installation of new well and
well house.
Replacement of select
portions of water distribution
lines
Replacement of sanitary
sewer lines
Replacement of storm sewer
systems
CWRF PPL: 115
DWRF PPL: 791

The population of
Lamberton is 792 people.

54.4% of the households
are low to moderate
income households.

Project Affordability

The median household
income is $56,250.

As part of this project, the
city will establish a
reserve/replacement
account.

The City of Lamberton has been inching by with only one existing well, which is
located on privately owned property. The current water source does not meet
industry standards and only has a day and a half worth of supply in reserves if the
“unthinkable” were to happen. Since 2017, the city has been without water
multiple times, shutting down all residents, business, industry, school system,
healthcare facilities, etc. 

23/4/25 LO

WTP Condition

Residents average
$155/month in utility costs
and will exceed an
additional $238/year
without bonding support.

Senate Bill:
SF0148

House Bill:
HF1454


